
KINDERGARTEN REMINDER
FRIDAY, March 13th, we are going to the Downtown Cabaret to see a production of “Rapunzel”. We will leave at 9:20, so if you are driving your child to school, please be prompt. We will be back in time for lunch. 

We are asking each child to bring a completely DISPOSABLE snack – juice/water and a HEALTHY snack (fruit, cheese and crackers, pretzels) in a DISPOSABLE bag to enjoy during the performance.

Due to an allergy in kindergarten, NO NUT products, please!

Thank you,

Mrs. Rafsky
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